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Introducing Wellpoint in 2023 
 

On January 1, 2023, Amerigroup Community Care in Maryland will become Wellpoint. Our new 
name fits with our brand vision to be a source of lasting wellness for our members at all points in 

their health journey.  
 

 
 

There is no action for our care providers. There will be no changes to your agreements or 
contract, reimbursement, or level of support — now or in the future — because of our brand 
change. For members, the brand change will not cause any reduction to coverage or access to 
care. 

 
We have developed some Frequently Asked Questions with key dates and information you 
need to know about this change that will be regularly updated over the coming months, where 
appropriate. We will also keep you updated via our website’s Provider news and updates section, 

our monthly provider newsletter, and via email. 

 

https://dev1.awse1.amerigroup.com/docs/gpp/MD_CAID_FAQWellpointRebrand.pdf

